
 
 

 

 
 

 

Posted to Firefly: February 19, 2019 
 
Firefly Unavailable Sunday, March 3 
 
Firefly will be unavailable on Sunday, March 3 from 6:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. This is outside the normal monthly 
maintenance schedule; however, the downtime is critical to a database upgrade. 
 
Concur will be available during the downtime – login requires entering NUID, password, and Duo two-factor (if 
applicable to the user). The Concur tile can be accessed from firefly.nebraska.edu. 
 
 


